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From: ICANN Global Support <noreply-globalsupport@icann.org>  

Date: Friday, December 8, 2017 at 4:30 PM  
Subject: Guidelines for Proposed Models to address GDPR 
  

 
  
  
Dear ICANN Contracted Parties,  
  
Following our last GDPR update, ICANN org has published additional details with 
regard to submitting a model to provide registration directory services and meeting other 
data retention requirements while remaining compliant with the European Union’s 
General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR).  
  
We are looking forward to receiving your proposed models submitted in response to 
the Statement from Contractual Compliance. We encourage the community to work 
together to align its models prior to submission. Fewer models will ease the impact on 
end-users and operational processes for all. Those models will be published and shared 
with Hamilton, the European law firm engaged to assist ICANN, for their consideration. 
  
Proposals should consider the additional guidelines and be submitted to our Global 
Support Center by emailing globalsupport@icann.org. As a reminder, submission of a 
model does not guarantee approval or temporary deferral from contractual obligations. 
  
For more detailed information, please refer to Akram Atallah and Theresa Swinehart’s 
blog here. If you have additional questions or concerns, please reach out to ICANN’s 
Global Support Center at globalsupport@icann.org 
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Akram Atallah 
President, Global Domains Division 
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